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We Open This Weekend
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The wait is over!  The farmers market reopens THIS WEEKEND!  Yes, this Saturday and Sunday, 
from 7am-1pm, you can come down to the Farmers Market Annex and find more than a lonely giant 
chicken. 

You will find a lot full of vendors of all kinds; concessions, jewelry, clothing, home goods, arts & 
crafts, packaged foods, and much more!  There’s even some hydroponic produce  here!  And, dare 
we say the weather is looking cool, but dry and pleasant this weekend (yea, we know, it could snow 
or we could break 100, they don’t know).  

You know you’re looking for COVID safe, outdoor things to do.  Well, here we are!  Come get a 
bite to eat and wander the market and see what all we have to offer this season.  We have many, 
many returning vendors from last year, several new vendors, and several vendors returning after 
taking last season off.  You won’t find a mix of small businesses like this anywhere else in the Twin 
Cities.  This is just one reason we’re a Next Generation Farmers Market.

So come join us this weekend, or next weekend, or any weekend this season.  We’ll be open every 
Saturday and Sunday, 7am-1pm, now till October 31, rain or shine!

See you at the market! 
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Please wear a mask

No dogs allowed
during the market

No Smoking

Respecting these simple rules will help 
make the farmers market a safe and 

comfortable environment for all of our 
customers and vendors.  

Thank you very much!

Stay home if you 
are sick

Stay 6 giant chicken 
feet apart

Apr
24-25

Opening weekend at 
the Farmers Market 
Annex

May
8-9

Mother’s Day weekend

Wash/sanitise 
your hands regularly

We have an amazing list of vendors again this season at the market.  
Most of our vendors from last season are returning, some with 
larger booths!  We have several new vendors joining the market this 
season too, including St. Croix River Beef, Lip Esteem Shire Farms, 
Harmony Cricket Farm, and Poppy Togs and Clogs.  We’ll talk more 
about them over on social media the first week or so of the market.  

We also have many returning vendors this season!  Some vendors 
chose to take last season off due to the pandemic, but are coming 
back this year, and we are happy to welcome them back!  Go Crepes, 

Vendors New and Old

Greenhearts, Tasty Gyros, Wagz & Purz, Miss Papaya, T Boutique, Norwex, and more are back!  

Combine last years vendors, new vendors, and returning vendors, and that’s an amazing array of art, 
crafts, soaps, goods, clothes, jewelry, food, eats, and, of course, produce, here at the market. 

If you haven’t heard, COVID is still a thing.  Thus, again this 
season we will be taking extra steps to ensure our market is 
a clean and safe environment for our customers, our vendors, 
and our staff.   

•	 When you visit the market, please wear a mask and keep a 
safe distance from those not in your bubble.  

Still COVID Safe

•	 Please sanitize or wash hands regularly, especially after eating some deliciousness at 
the market.  

•	 Hand sanitization stations will once again be set up though out the market.
•	 Our staff will be cleaning tables and benches though out the day.

We ask everyone to please respect these rules and respect others regarding these COVID 
issues.  We had a great farmers market last season, despite 2020, and look forward to an 
even better, hopefully more normal, market year this year!

Market Flowers will reopen on Thursday April 22nd with 
their always amazing selection of fresh cut flowers and greens.  
Expect a busy season around Market Flowers this year with 
two years worth of weddings in one wedding season.  But don’t 
worry, Market Flowers is up for the challenge!  

Creating your own DIY flowers though Market Flowers is a 
fantastic way to save money, especially for scaled back wedding.  

Wedding Season is Back

Their prebook list has been expanded and is the longest and most inclusive list of flowers 
and greens they have ever had!  You can find even more flowers and greens, including 
locally grown seasonal flowers, when you stop in to shop their coolers.  Product is always 
changing so check back often for what ‘s fresh.

Diane:   612-965-7003  -  Diane@MarketFlowersMpls.com
Tom:   612-965-7005  -  Tom @ Market FlowersMpls.com

MarketFlowersMpls.com

Did you know we did a Minnesota Grown March Madness 
Produce Bracket?  No!  Well, that tells me you need to start 
following the Farmers Market Annex social media!  We try to 
have fun there along with telling you all about what’s at the 
market, what’s in season, and what’s around the corner.  

Follow us today on Facebook and Instagram.

Oh yea, and sweet corn won!

March Madness on Social Media

Thank you for choosing
to be a part of the 

Farmers Market Annex 
and supporting small, 

family businesses!

Open
April 24 thru

October 24, 2021

Saturday & Sunday
7:00am - 1:00pm

Rain or shine!

When you visit the Annex, 
please remember:
•	 No dogs
•	 No smoking
•	 Wear your mask
•	 Keep 6’ from others
•	 Wash/sanitize your 

hands regularly
•	 Many vendors accept 

plastic.   
They all take cash!

We are a family friendly 
market and welcome 

everyone to visit!  See what 
makes us a Next Generation 

Farmers Market!

In Season
•	 Hydroponic Tomatoes
•	 Mushrooms
•	 Hand Sanatizer

Rhubarb, asparagus, lettuce and all our 
spring produce is just a few weeks away!  

/FarmersMarketAnnex @FarmersMarketAnnex

We won’t be offering live music 
right away this season.  We hope 
to have live music, and other 
attractions, back before too long!  
Thanks for your understanding.  

Good news!  There have been 0 cases of 
COVID-19 transmitted between giant 
chickens and humans.  In fact, just last 
week Dr Fauci said in a senate hearing 
that people no longer need to maintain 
6’ distance between themselves and giant 
chickens.  So cozy up to ours, take a pic, 
and tag us on social media!

#AnnexChicken


